District Councillor’s Report : Nicola  Fowler – September 23
After a relatively quiet summer, Council business is now starting to pick up again. I have attended a meeting with Vicky Edge from Help Hub in order to have a better understanding of what support is available in our local community, undertaken training so I am ready to start attending the Finance committee meetings from next week & reviewed local planning applications.
I would like to remind everyone that I have a £1,000 Member’s Ward grant to be paid out during the year. Also the Community Action Fund is available to apply for as well. Please keep in mind if you are part of a group that needs funding to talk to me about it.

